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CityKidz Newsletter October 2023 

 
Dear Tintern Church of Christ, 
 
This is our second month of fall season programming, and we're off to a fantastic start! 
At CityKidz we love to celebrate our kids and if there's one thing kids love to celebrate, 
it's their birthday! 

 
 

Once a month during the regular CityKidz Saturday 
season, we throw a party for all children celebrating 
birthdays. Every child that is celebrating for that 
month gets a birthday sticker, a cupcake, and a 
birthday shoutout on the big screen in the CityKidz 
theatre. We want them to know just how special we 
think they are! 
 
 
 

 

 
 
The festivities don't stop there. On their way home, 
on the big red bus, birthday kids receive their gift, 
hand-picked by their bus captain just for them - from 
our very special birthday room full of gifts for all 
different ages and interests!  
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At CityKidz we believe every child is a gift and Operation Birthday Child is our way of 
showing them that they are seen, loved and celebrated for who they are.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
    Lisa 

 

 


